Hobart Township Monthly Meeting
December 13, 2016

Present:  Kathy Glawe, DuWayne Sonnenberg, Terry Hockett, Ray Sonnenberg and Debi Moltzan. 

D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the agenda.  R Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

R Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the November minutes with one correction, the township is responsible for the cost of the ditch for the Camp Cherith Road.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

R Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the disbursements as presented.  R Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.

There was no new information on the Good Oak Loop project, the Board is still waiting to see a signed petition  

Information was received from Otter Tail County regarding signs.  The signs can be bought by each individual Township or they can be bought with/through the County.  

R Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the Danielson Plat with the stipulation that the road would not be taken over for maintenance until it meets the township road specifications.  R Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  

Discussion was held regarding the possibility of creating a turn around on the Jolly Fisherman Road.  This would require moving mailboxes and filling in the ditch.  This will be looked into further.  

Since there was no further business to come before the Board, Hockett adjourned the meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Debi Moltzan, Clerk
